
Dear Editor 

 

The submitted revised manuscript has undergone language polishing by the Associate Professor 

Sophia Lionaki who is an English Expert. 

She has worked as Research Fellow for three years in a Nephrology center in USA (UNC (University of 

North Carolina) Kidney Center in Chapel Hill Hospital, North Carolina) 

 

 

 


